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Correction to Yesterday’s ASX Announcement 
 

The Directors of Easton Investments Limited (Easton) refer to yesterday’s announcement to the ASX headed “Important 
Strategic Partnership with HUB24” and advise that the total number of advisers on license with the inclusion of Paragem 
would be 670, not 760 as purported in yesterday’s announcement.  The number of full advisers was correctly noted as 250, 
but the number of limited advisers was over-stated, the correct number being 420, not 510 as presented in yesterday’s 
statement. 

The related statements that Easton will be the 5th largest dealer services group in Australia by the number of advisers and 
that Easton’s revenue on a consolidated basis will exceed $100m at the completion of the acquisition of Paragem remain 
true and accurate. 
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